
I respectfully request that the wild horses in TRNP be designated as wildlife. These 

native horses have been in the area since before the making of the park. They are a 

great tourist draw & local communities will suffer the loss if the horses are removed. 

There are more scientific & humane options than removal. Thank you. 

  

 

 

 


